
NEW MEMBERS

The FRRS would like to acknowledge and 
welcome the following NEW Members:

Duane Vanderveen

Michael Keaster

Keith Williams

Keith DeVault

Spencer Walker

Christopher and Margaret Bell

Vern Simpson

Greg McLeod

A. L. Hanson

Steven Banker

and fellow railroad society

Spokane Portland & Seattle RHS

Thank you for your commitment to the
Feather River Rail Society!

RECENT DONATIONS

The FRRS would like to thank the following 
members and supporters:

Candy Kids    .    Richard Peck
Erik Frodsham    .    Colonel G. Cain

Patrick O'Driscoll
Terry Poole    .    Robert Early

James Schindler    .    Ernet Henton

$100 or more

C.F. Bach - Zephyr Project

Norm and Barbara Holmes
Rotary Club of Portola

$250 or more

P.J. Watkins  - Zephyr Project

$500 or more

Wayne and Linda Monger
Zephyr Project, WP 484 and others

Andrew and Julia Peterson
Zephyr Project
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IMPORTANT NOTICE - CREW TRAINING DAYS FOR 2006
 
Please watch the Trainsheet for more information on Crew Training Days in early 2006.
 

The dates for the 2006 training will be Saturday May 6th and Sunday May 7th, 2006. 
Held at the Portola Railroad Museum, starting at 9 AM each day, lasting until about 4 PM.

  

NOTICE !!!!  CHANGES IN CREW TRAINING
 
Crewmembers and prospective crewmembers are encouraged to attend the training weekend. It will be necessary for 
crewmembers to attend BOTH days of training.  Training on Saturday will consist of update on General Code of 
Operating Rules, Rules Test, and various procedures used in the operating department.   Saturday's training will also 
consist of a MANDATORY meeting of all RAL engineers.  Training on Sunday will continue with hands on operations 
along with time for questions and answers on new procedures. 
 

OPERATING SEASON OPENS Saturday May 27th, 2006  

Operating Season for 2006 will start on Saturday May 27th 2006 at 11 AM.  Crew Call will be at 9:30 AM.  Crewmembers 
will assemble in the Board Room.

If you have any questions concerning operations, or would like to JOIN the Operating Department, contact Kerry 
Cochran, Manger of Operations, at operations@wplives.org.


